
 

 

Eritrean National Council for Democratic Change (ENCDC) North America Concluded 

its Regional Congress 

 

 Press Release 

ENCDC North America Successfully Concluded its Regional Congress December 1-2, 2018 in 

Denver Colorado. In this historic Regional Congress of ENCDC, members reaffirmed their 

commitment to the organization by endorsing the draft documents of the Political Charter, the Road 

map, and its Bylaws. A review of the documents, and feedback from the participants were 

documented for the General Congress to be held in early 2019. With the approval of the Executive 

office of ENCDC, members discussed the reservations and time extension requests by some 

ENCDC members who didn’t join the Regional Congress, and unanimously approved extending the 

deadline to January 12, 2018 for the election of representatives from the cities that had requested 

extension.  

The assembly also conducted discussions on current issues affecting Eritrea, and ways of reaching 

out to political organizations, civic associations, and notable Eritreans outside Baito. The Regional 

Congress concluded by electing the following representatives for the General Congress from those 

delegates that participated: 

• Dr. Mohammed Beshir, Los Angles 

• Dr. Yobio W/Mariam, New York 

• Mr. Seyoum Tesfai, Atlanta 

• Mr. Kemal Ali, Denver 

• Mr. Mohmoud Aderob, Phoenix 
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